
COVID-19 MAY REQUIRE CHANGES  
TO THE SUPER SENIOR DEMAR 

 
 

We hope everything will go as planned but please be aware of the following: 
 
 If you are not comfortable doing the final 1.2 miles with the group on race 

day, you can do the distance virtually in your neighborhood. You will still re-
ceive your t-shirt and medal. 

 
 Everyone may well end up completing the last 1.2 miles virtually depending 

on the status of the virus. 
 
 Hillside Village is catering the dinner. If we are unable to gather as a group, 

there will be another appropriate way to celebrate this event. 
 
 Before dropping off your registration form at The Senior Center, please check 

to see if the center is open: phone them (603-352-5037). If they are closed 
please mail your paperwork (The Keene Senior Center, 70 Court Street, 
Keene, NH 03431). 

 
 Distribution of shirts and bib numbers will depend on whether The Senior 

Center is open. We will let you know how shirts and bibs will be handed out 
at a later date. 

 
 We will update you with changes as they occur. Now is a great time to get 

out and walk, get your miles in and enjoy this beautiful weather. 
 
 Happy walking! 


